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Save our businesses and local economy 

Joe and Teri <joeandteri@comcast.net> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 
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Mon, Nov 30, 2020 at 8:57 AM 

Our family has lived in Shingle Springs for over 15 years. We have owned and operated our small business here for over 
11 years. We love our county and our neighbors. 

We strongly encourage the Board of Supervisors to adopt the Healthy Communities Resolution. We in El Dorado County 
need to be responsible for our own actions and reactions towards COVID 19 and not be lumped in with the rest of the 
state. We must not follow Newsom's guidelines. Governor Newsom has unilaterally instilled restrictions that are not only 
unconstitutional but that are also killing our economy. The "cure" must not be worse then that of the disease. 

Restricting restaurants to only outside dining or at lower capacity is literally bankrupting them. If Walmart, Target and 
Home Depot are allowed to be open, then so should all businesses. These restrictions only on some businesses just DO 
NOT make sense. 

We the People need to be able to make our own decisions about how we are to proceed and how to protect ourselves 
and our own families. It is not up to big government to dictate whether or not we have the right to make a living. It is our 
inalienable right to make these decisions for ourselves. Our county is smart enough to see what is best for our local 
citizens and we need to be allowed to proceed with the Healthy Communities Resolution. 

Thank you for your time. 

Teri and Joe Speel 
530-363-5185 
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Great Plates Program 

Loveleen Mann <leenamann@gmail.com> 

Edcgov.us Mail - Great Plates Program 

To: edc.cob@edcgov.us, Aman Mann <amanmann720@gmail.com> 

To the Board of Supervisors, 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Mon, Nov 30, 2020 at 3:45 PM 

I urge El Dorado County to participate in the Great Plates programs. Our restaurant and seniors will greatly benefit from 
this program. As this winter approaches and COVID restrictions are tanking our business we need this program to 
survive. I know many restaurants that are willing to participate in this program. 

Please feel free to contact me via e-mail or phone. 

Thanks, 

Leena Mann 
510.673.4012 


